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STATE OF MINNESOTA 
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

In the Matter of the Detachment of Certain 
Real Property from the City of Elmore to 
Elmore Township (MBA D-590) 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will commence at 10:00 a.m. on 
June 28, 2018, in the Elmore Municipal Building, 202 South Highway 169, Elmore, 
Minnesota 56027, before Administrative Law Judge LauraSue Schlatter. 

The parties to this proceeding to date are the Petitioners, the City of Elmore, and 
Elmore Township.  The Petitioners have requested an order authorizing the detachment 
of certain real property (Property) from the City of Elmore to Elmore Township. The 
hearing will be conducted pursuant to the procedures set out in Minn. R. ch. 6000 (2017) 
as supplemented by Minn. R. 1400.5010-.8400 (2017). 

The Property proposed for detachment is described as follows: 

The Northwest Quarter of the Northeast Quarter (NW¼ of NE¼) of Section Thirty-
two (32), in Township One Hundred One (101) North, Range Twenty-seven (27) 
West of the Fifth Principal Meridian. 

Following the close of the hearing, the Administrative Law Judge will issue a written 
final decision pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 414.09 (2016). 

Any questions concerning the proposed detachment, or requests for 
accommodation for a disability in order to participate in this hearing, should be directed 
to Star Holman, State Program Administrator Senior, at star.holman@state.mn.us or 
(651) 361-7909. 

Dated:  May 31, 2018 

 

_________________________________ 
LAURASUE SCHLATTER 
Administrative Law Judge 
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